
When I mentioned yesterday that I was going to make the Tax credit and rebate PowerPoint into 
a PDF,  Norm asked if I would do that for the other sessions. 

I will look into that - but it probably won’t happen and get on the download page until after the 
Holiday break.   I will make the effort for all of the sessions.

I said several time during the sessions how much money would be saved if the USPS would 
replace their combustion vehicles with EVs.   Today an article appeared that said that the USPS 
will only buy electric vehicles starting in 2026.   I would prefer sooner but realize with the age 
of their fleet that it might not be possible with some vehicles needing replacement before EV 
version is available.

PS One person in the group mentioned trips to Big Bend Texas, so I had to look. Traveling to 
BB by way of Electrify America locations is a reasonable plan.  However there are only a 
handful of charging options in Terlingua, Texas.

Best Wished and email if you have a question.
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